
Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Please allow affordable housing in Bexley
2 messages

'Joyce Chandler' via Elected Officials <electedofficials@bexley.org> Fri, Feb 9, 2024 at 4:56 PM
Reply-To: Joyce Chandler <trekchick13@yahoo.com>
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Dear Elected Officials,
I am very much FOR the proposal 04-24 to allow affordable housing in Bexley.
I am a divorced single mother who had to leave a domestic violence marriage and I moved to Bexley to provide a
good school system for my daughter. I live in the cheapest place I could find in Bexley and endure many financial
difficulties just to afford to stay in Bexley. I hope you will consider single mothers who need affordable housing in
Bexley.
Thank you,
Joyce Chandler 
819 Village Creek Drive 
Apartment A
Bexley, Ohio 43209
614.620.7793

Sent from my iPhone

Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org> Mon, Feb 12, 2024 at 1:56 PM
To: Joyce Chandler <trekchick13@yahoo.com>

Sent by Natalie Vawter, Assistant to Mayor Kessler

Thank you for taking the time to write and share your thoughts. I'll be sure the Mayor sees your email and have also
saved this under Public Correspondence for City Council.

Thanks again,
Natalie
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 

Ben Kessler
Mayor
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